
2024-2025 Golden Gate Band Parents 
Association Bothwell Cheese Fundraiser  

 
             Get into the Holiday Spirit with Cheese for a Cause!              

 
$2 from every unit sold will go directly back to our Association, with all funds directly 
benefitting Golden Gate Band students.  
 
The 2024-2025 band season is off to an incredible start, and we’re kicking it up a notch with our 
cheesiest fundraiser of the year! Proceeds will help talented students attend band camp, and 
our goal is to send as many as possible in summer 2025! 
 
Thanks to the success of our past Bothwell Cheese fundraisers, we're keeping the momentum 
going! With the upcoming holidays, why not treat your friends and family to some delicious 
cheese (including fan-favourite SqueaK’rs!)? Perfect for poutine, charcuterie, or any festive 
gathering! 
 
$2 from every unit sold goes directly to our Band Parent Association, supporting summer camp 
dreams for next year. Let’s make this holiday season extra cheesy—and give the gift of music! 
 

Payment Options: 

• Families submit the total sum of their orders via cheque (payable to the Golden Gate 
Band Parent Association) or e-transfer (payable to goldengatebandparents@gmail.com). 
No cash, please.  

• Forms with attached cheques can be deposited into the secure band fundraiser box in 
the Band Room 

Important Dates: 

• Order forms with payment are due no later than Thursday, December 12th, at 12pm. 
Please note that late orders will NOT be accepted.  

• Cheese will be ready for pick-up on Thursday, December 19th, 3:45 - 4:15 pm in the Choir 
Room, just in time for your Holiday gatherings and gift giving.  

 
Thank you in advance for supporting our band students' continuing musical adventures! 
 
Sincerely, 
Golden Gate Band Parent Association 
 
Contact information: Band Parent Association President, Sarrah Menge (Poppy’s mum), at 
sarrah.menge@yahoo.ca or 204-952-1793 
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